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Written by Elizabeth Barrett
Friday, 16 November 2012 15:44 -

,v i
FFA Récipients: Gothenburg’s FFA organization received a $1,021 check from Pfizer Animal
Health last week from a percentage of the company’s veterinary sales. More than 4.2 million
has been donated nationwide to FFA chapters and veterinary student scholarship funds through
Pfizer's program. FFA students said the money will be used to send students to conferences,
conventions and for speakers. Pictured are, |-r: Kaylee Beyea, parliamentarian; Tyler Block,
treasurer; John Burks, office manager at Eastside Animal Center; Morgan Kowalewski,
president; and Don Hubbell of Pfizer Animal Health.




